
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

WMU COUNCIL MEETING  

 

WMU Officers…..Please remember our Council Meeting TOMORROW,   

July 22, at 10am.  See you there! Linda Breaks 

 

GLOUCESTER WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY POTLUCK 

 

Come have lunch with us!  On July 24 at 12:00 noon, we will gather at  

Bellamy United Methodist Church to fellowship and eat.  You will have 

an opportunity to learn more about our Bible Study, which will resume 

on September 4.  You can also register at that time, if you’d like.  This 

will be a fun event you don’t want to miss so please join us!!  For more 

information, contact Sharon Warren or Sandy McElfresh. 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

There are 4 umbrellas, a pair of glasses in a brown case, and a pair of 

reading glasses in the lost and found basket in the office.  If you are 

missing one of these items, please check to see if they are yours. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

 

Our Quarterly Business Meeting will be held on Wednesday,      

July 24, 2019 at 6:30pm.  There will be NO FAMILY SUPPER! 

 

Items to be discussed are as follows: 

 

1) In accordance with a previous business meeting vote, the 

Nominating Committee recommends three members to serve 

on the Fellowship Building Addition Finance Committee.  This 

committee will  organize and administer a church bond       

program.  Recommended are the following individuals:  Linda 

Breaks, Tommy Ashe, and Lynn Walton. 

2) As directed by a previous business meeting vote, the         

Nominating Committee recommends the following individuals 

to serve as a Church Safety Advisory Committee:  Howard  

Warren, Sonya Anthony, Bob Wray, and Stan Gandee.  This 

committee will be tasked to study the book “Defending The 

Flock” and to present recommendations to improve our    

building safety during regular church services and other       

activities at the church. 

3) The Sound Committee needs two people. 

4) During Sunday Morning Worship Service, the Nursery needs 

one worker. 

 

Building & Grounds 

 

1) Replace broken (4) windows in Sanctuary with colored glass at  

      a cost of $3,000.00.  Removal and installation is included. 

2) Replace oil boiler with LP Gas Boiler for heat at a cost of  

      $31,500.00.  The current one is 45 years old.  This includes    

      removal of the old system, installation of new (2) circulating  

      pumps, pipes, flue pipe and electrical connections. 
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